
From:  Erin Neff <erinkneff@gmail.com> 
To:  Language Access Work Group Team <workgroupssb5304@dshs.wa.gov> 
Date:  Monday, October 23, 2023, 2:00 PM 
Subject:  Public comment regarding interpreter tes�ng and cer�fica�on in WA 
 
 
Good a�ernoon, 

I read through the Language Access Workgroup’s 2023 report to the legislature regarding SB 5304. I 
agree with all of the comment from Joana Ramos of WASCLA. Please extend the workgroup to con�nue 
through June 2024 as the op�ons offered were incomplete or not viable. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Erin Neff-Minyard, CHItm 


